
PISC’s April 2011 Flurry

Snowmobile Storage 
Tips

1.) Make sure to store your 
snowmobile in a clean, cool, dry 
place that is protected from 
weather and sunlight. 

2.) Clean and wax the exterior of 
your vehicle as if it were going 
into a show. This will protect it 
from dust and scratches and 
make it look nice to boot! 

3.) If your snowmobile is in need of 
service, take care of it before you 
put your snowmobile into 
storage. 

4.) Before you store the 
snowmobile, wash it thoroughly 
to get off all of the corrosive 
acids, dirt’s and salts that may be 
on it. It is also highly 
recommended that you drain any 
remaining gasoline out of your 
snowmobile. 

5.) Spray all of the metal parts of 
your snowmobile with special 
storing oil, as this will help 
preserve these parts. 

6.) It is also a good idea to take 
snowmobile's track off of the 
floor and put the skis on top of an 
elevated board. This will help 
prevent rotting. 

7.) Plug the air box inlet and exhaust 
outlet to ensure no mice or other 
rodents get in during storage. 

8.) Drain the chain-case and refill 
with the documented fluid. 

9.) Remove the drive belt, spray a 
dry lubricant on all track clips 
and wipe the seat with a lubricant 

10.)Never keep your engine running 
in an enclosed area.

Special events… 

 GENERAL 
MEETING-Thursday, 
April 7th, at 8pm, at 
PISC Clubhouse.

 FINAL GENERAL 
MEETING- Thursday, 
May 5th, at 8pm, at 
PISC Clubhouse.

 PISC BANQUET-
Saturday, May 14th, 
Social Hour 5-6pm 
Dinner served at 6pm at 
Mound Grove.

THANK YOU!!!

PISC would like to THANK 
Canfield Auto Radiator Inc., 
Gary Deutch of Deutch Auto 
Body, and Andy Kania of 
Hammett Motors for all their 
help in keeping the New 
Holland Groomer and track 
truck running this winter.

Elections
The annual election will be 
held during our Thursday, 
April 7th, 2011, at PISC’s 
general meeting. 

ROAD CLEAN UP

Come join PISC for a fun 
filled morning of picking up 
rubbish from the side of our 
roads on Sunday, April 17th, 
starting at 9am but come when 
you can, all help is 
appreciated. We will meet at 
the Clubhouse to start the 
clean up from Moore Road to 
Lee Road on Route 19. Vests 
and plastic bags will be 
provided but bring your own 
work gloves. 

SAVE THE DATE

Presque Isle 
Snowmobile Club will 
be having their 2011 

Grass Drags on Sunday, 
September 18, 2011!!!



Presque Isle Snowmobile Club
9390 Old French Road
Waterford, PA 16441

Presque Isle Snowmobile Club
Banquet!!!

Saturday, May 14, 2011!!!
At Mound Grove

(10760 Donation Road Waterford, PA)

The banquet will start at 6:00 PM with dinner served at 6:30 P.M.  
The cost is $8 per person.

Meal includes: Stuffed Chicken Breast, Roast Beef, Green Beans, 
Fettuccine Alfredo, Butter Parsley Potatoes, Salad and Rolls.  Cash 

Bar!!!

Please RSVP to Karen East by May 1st, 2011 by mailing your payment 
to 

825 Lee Road, Waterford, PA 16441.

Entertainment!!!  Live Band!!!  Lucky Dog!!!
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